

36 The Green Norton Stockton-on-Tees TS20 1DX

01642 553370 office@redhouseschool.co.uk www.redhouseschool.co.uk

26 May 2017

Dear Parent

Year 10 Flamingo Land Visit

Year 10 pupils have been working extremely hard on their GCSE studies and their summer examinations and, to reward their effort, we have organised a trip to Flamingo Land in the last week of term which is open to all pupils in the year.

The trip will take place on Thursday 13 July 2017, with the minibuses leaving at 8.30am. Pupils will be able to wear their home clothes. We should be back no later than 5.30 pm. However, we will ask your child to phone you when we are approaching school. The cost of the trip will be £25.00.

Packed lunches will be provided by school and pupils will need some pocket money for any snacks, drinks or souvenirs. A member of staff will be contactable at all times should the pupils require assistance.

Staff will carry a first aid kit with them on this outing and there are first aid facilities at Flamingo Land. If your child suffers from asthma or severe allergic reactions, please ensure their inhaler/medication/epipen is in school. If they do not have them, they will be unable to go on the trip.

Please can you email me (janet.smart@redhouseschool.co.uk) if you do not wish your child to attend this trip. Confirmation and payment will need to be made no later than **Monday 12**June 2017.

Could you please transfer £25 to the school account using the details below.

Sort code: 30-98-13

Account number: 01776186

Bank: Lloyds Bank plc

Please ensure that you use an easily identifiable reference code, for example, flamingo and your child's name.

We truly hope that this will be a well-earned treat after a lot of hard work throughout Year 10 and therefore the beginning of a relaxing summer break.

Yours sincerely

Ms J Smart

KS4 Team Leader and all the Year 10 tutors